
31st January 2025  
admin@corvedaleprimary.co.uk 

www.corvedaleschool.co.uk 

Tel: 01584 841630 

 
 

This week has seen the welcome return of the popular ‘’Seedpips’ gardening 
club. Thanks to Jo, Jackie and Colin for volunteering to teach the children 
some important lessons about all things gardening, whilst simultaneously cre-
aƟng a vibrant outside environment for everyone at Corvedale to enjoy. 
 
Just a couple of things this week, firstly, Tuesday’s aŌerschool Netball club 
will not be running next week (04.02.25), as many of the usual aƩendees will 
be out on a school trip.  Apologies for any inconvenience caused.  
 
Secondly, to celebrate our wonderful parents and carers Heather in the kitch-
en is excited to be inviƟng them into school for a delicious home cooked cele-
bratory Lunch. This will be taking place over 3 consecuƟve days at the end of 
March—see dates for your diary below  and leƩers will be going out shortly 
with more informaƟon regarding how to book your place etc. 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Class 1— Mollie and Thomas 

Class 2— Paisley and John 

Class 3— Mia and Wesley 14.02.25 Last Day of Half Term 

24.02.25 Back to School 

10.03.25 Bikeability Day 1—Year 6  

11.03.25 Bikeability Day 2—Year 6 

11.04.25 Break up for Easter Holidays 

28.04.25 Back to School 

05.05.25 Bank Holiday 

23.05.25 Break up for Half Term 

02.06.25 PD Day 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

03.06.25 Back to School 

11.02.25 House Activities 

06.03.25 House Activities 

20.03.25 House Activities 

14.02.25 CSA Valentines Breakfast 

28.03.25 CSA—Chocolate Bingo 

28.03.25 Celebration Lunch—Class 3 

26.03.25 Celebration Lunch—Class 1 

27.03.25 Celebration Lunch—Class 2 

Monday  Macaroni Cheese or Fish 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Pork Lunch 

Friday  Pizza, Burger or Fish and Chips 

Daily 
Jacket Potato with a selection 
of toppings—Please order via 

class teachers at registration. 

Monday Drama 

Tuesday Netball 

Wednesday  Gymnastics 

3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

 Club Time Year 

Y3-Y6 

Y3-Y6 

Y2-Y6 



 

 
Just a liƩle reminder for all the girls going out to Oldbury Wells School, Bridgnorth next Tues-
day 4th Feb for the Football Tournament—you will be able to have a school lunch as we are 

not leaving unƟl 1.30pm however you will need: 
Water boƩle and snack 

PE Kit 
Football socks and shin pads (school can provide shin pads), 

Football boots if possible but no metal studs, 
Warm clothing (joggers/jumper)  

Waterproof coat 
It will be a late return, so parents/guardians will need to collect pupils at 5.15pm from school please.  

Unfortunately the Cricket trip planned for next Thursday 6th February has been cancelled.  
 

Finally, we are pleased to announce that there will be a new MulƟ Skills AŌerschool Club  for children in Y R, 1 and 
2 starƟng Tuesday 25th Feb for 6 weeks from 3.15-4.15pm. The club is free of charge, however, we would be 

grateful if you could please email to confirm your place prior to half term.  

 

 

Seedpips, the much loved gardening club returned for Mrs Rook's class this week.  

The children enjoyed sowing peas and broad beans, which will hopefully be enjoyed by all later in the year :) 










